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Robinwood Residential Visit 

We were delighted to be able to go on this residential- our first since 2019! All of Year 

6, and four brave Year 5s, had a brilliant, challenging adventure and did our school 

proud. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Activities 

Despite not being able to do many usual events, or being able to invite families into 

school, it has still been a magical time at Ellingham Primary, with visits from Santa 

Claus (virtually, of course), naughty elves, Christmas crafts, epic Christmas lunch, 

parties and presents. We are looking forward to seeing the video of the delayed 



Nativity- all going well, when it is filmed on Thursday! We will let you know how to 

access the recording, securely, once completed. 

Covid-19 Update 

We have continued to maintain our two pupil bubbles, with staff being able to move 

between them, if needed. 

I am not sure what January will bring, but I will update risk assessments etc. prior to 

our return. Thank you for continuing to let us know if there are any cases within your 

households. We will, of course, keep remote learning on standby, but we would love not 

to need it. 

Take care and best wishes for Christmas and the New Year from all of the staff! 

Diane Lakey 


